FOR THE ATTENTION OF LEWIS BANKES-HUGHES

Launton Parish Council have no objections to the above numbered application but would like to make the following comments:

We are disappointed to note that the buildings are all going to be large grey drab industrial buildings and warehouses and not the proper offices and employment units we were hoping for and even expecting.  We would also like it noted that height of the buildings is specified as AOD (Above Ordinance Datum) which doesn’t make establishing the “true” height the buildings very clear – in future perhaps just giving the height above ground level would be better.

Caroline Dunn
Clerk to Launton Parish Council
01869 246959
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